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Mr. Amon Carter
Fort Worth Ster-Telegrem
Fort Worth, Texas

Dear Amon:

What a thrill I got out of the picture of
you and your son in Germeny. The kid looked pretty
well and none the worse for wear. I hope this is
indeed the case.

Am reminded that I wrote to you in January
about a contribution to the Committee for Economic
Development. Your secretary replied that the matter
would be brought to your attention on your return.

This is & darned worthy cause, Amon, and I
sincerely hope you can see your way clear to sending a
check to Paul Hoffmaen. (A legitimete income tax
deduction, too).

I wrote to your "Hired Hand" expressing our
thanks for the keg of nuts. Your continued thought-
fulness is appreciated.

My kindest regards.

Sincerely,

(2 b

Merrill C. Meigs
Lvk

Encl. - Letter regarding Committee
for Economic Development
contribution.




